
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5th June 2019 
 
 
Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer 
 
Can you help? 
 
Our Governing Body are seeking your support with a new initiative, a uniform ‘swap shop’, 

which they are trying to launch. 

 

The swap shop will enable parents to swap/purchase pre-owned uniform.  For this concept 

to work they will need some initial stock.  We would, like to invite you to support this concept 

and donate your child’s uniform once they have completed their Year 11 exams. 

 
You could donate: 
 

 Blazer 

 Tie 
 
A collection box will be available in Student Reception from 17th June, therefore uniform can 

be donated as part of the signing out process. 

 
Thank you for your support with this. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

R L Hawley 
 
Ryan Hawley 
Head Teacher 
 


